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(3) that everyone is free to speak the language of his
or her choice in Canada;

(4) that, account being taken of geographical and
demographical circumstances, everyone in Canada
has the right to be served and administered in the
officiai language of his or her choice;

(5) that unilingualism cannot prevent a civil servant
in the Canadlian Government studying the possi-
bility of setting up, organizing and implementing a
parailel administration, one English-speaking, the
other French-speaking, in ail departments of the
federal government;
(a) each department shall have two sections, one
Engliali, the other French; the size of these sec-
tions shall be proportional to the rcquircmcnts of
their respective administrative needs, which means
that the departments shail not necessarily have the
same number of employees;
(b) these departments shahl be autonomous entities
with equal responsibilities up to the deputy minis-
ter level, both the English-speaking and the
French-speaking deputy ministers having similar
authority and similar responsibilities-

(c) promotions in. each department shall be based
exclusively on menit.

And debate arising thereon;

At 5.45 o'clock p.m., Mr. Speaker interrupted the de-
bate, pursuant to Special Order made Tuesday, June 5,
1973.

And the question being put on the said proposed
amendment, it was negatived on the foilowing division:
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